Vitale, Matthew J - DNR

From: Vitale, Matthew J - DNR

Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2022 2:02 PM

To: Langdon, Robert

Subject: PFAS sampling review and VI progress - Blackhawk Cleaners, BRRTS # 02-12-552357
Rob,

After discussing the PFAS sample results with review committee, they determined additional sampling is needed to
establish a stable or decreasing trend in the impacted wells. Please sample all wells near or above 20ppt concentration
of combined PFOS + PFAS (same set as the last round).

| attempted to contact the resident of 119 S. Dousman St by phone, but was not able to speak with them directly. |
mailed out the 3™ letter request today to both 119 and 123 S Dousman. | contacted the health department, who will be
reaching out to them as well.

-Matt

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Matthew Vitale

Pronouns: He/Him/His

Hydrogeologist - Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

1300 W Clairemont Ave

Eau Claire, WI 54701

Phone: (715) 492-1222

Matthew.Vitale@wisconsin.gov
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